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STATEMENT  
The Transbay Joint Powers Authority (TJPA) made the following statement today 
regarding a complaint filed in San Francisco Superior Court Regarding Salesforce 
Transit Center: 

"The Transbay Joint Powers Authority will hold Webcor/Obayashi Joint Venture 
responsible for their contractual commitment to deliver this project to the people of the 
Bay Area and the state of California.  While we are still reviewing the details of the 
complaint, at first glance, many of the accusations that deal with delays to the project 
pre-date Webcor’s repeated commitments to deliver the transit center on time. 
  
The TJPA remains focused on reopening the transit center as soon as safely possible to 
the public and we hope that all parties will join us in that effort," Mohammed Nuru, 
Chair of the Board of Directors, Transbay Joint Powers Authority.  
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